
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: MCSnet - July 11, 2023 Delegation  
  
Meeting Date: August 8, 2023  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
MCSnet representative Mr. Kevin Bernhardt appeared as a delegation at Council’s July 
11, 2023 Council meeting, and provided a Power Point presentation on the launch of a 
new high-speed internet service to the City of Cold Lake and a request for a tower to be 
located at the public works shop located at 16 street and 16 avenue to support this 
service. 
 
Background: 
 
July 11, 2023 Delegation 
Mayor Copeland welcomed MCSnet Business Development Manager Kevin Bernhardt to the 
meeting at this time being 6:03 p.m. 
 
Mr. Bernhardt provided Council with a PowerPoint presentation regarding the launch of 
highspeed internet in the City of Cold Lake. 
 
Mr. Bernhardt requested that Council consider the construction of a tower at the Public Works 
Shop to support the Service. 
 
Questions and discussion ensued. 
 
Mayor Copeland thanked Mr. Bernhardt for his presentation and advised that his request would 
be considered at a future Council Meeting. 
 
Mr. Bernhardt left the meeting at this time being 6:25 p.m. 

 
Alternatives: 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council accept the MCSnet delegation presentation made at the July 11, 2023 
regular meeting of Council as information. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 


